
Dear families,
There is nothing better than to watch young people thrive while they are at
school and December was a really amazing month for us at Loma Rica
Elementary.  Students met several academic goals and also had lots of
fun at school.  Sometimes the week right before winter break can be a
pretty wild ride, but this was one of the best I’ve had in 23 years in
education.  I hope my sentiments are shared by our whole staff and
school community.  I attribute success to the dedicated educators, an
involved PTO group, and our supportive families.  Thank you. 

Our little Winter Gathering was just perfect.  Our school hasn’t had
something like this in years and we were happy to host a version that
seemed “just right.”  It was simple, but full of love and holiday cheer.  
I am thankful that the Loma Rica Community Church opened their doors
to us when Foothill wasn’t available.  The warm and welcoming
atmosphere was better than anything we could have created in the gym
with construction happening.  I am also very appreciative to our families
for going with the flow of the night.  You were helpful and patient while we  
got everyone where they needed to be.  It was better than we imagined. 

Lastly, I am grateful for our special visitor, Jolly Old St. Nick, a.k.a. Rob
Gregor, Yuba County Superintendent of Schools. He was busy helping
the big guy and got to meet so many of our students and families.  He was
happy to be a part of our event and we were lucky to have him in full
uniform.  

Have a wonderful winter break and we look forward 
to seeing you in 2024!  

Sincerely, 
Ashley Vette
Principal 
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Contact Us 
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Winter Gathering

Our students put on a beautiful performance
during the Winter Gathering on December

14th. 

Santa  told us he was amazed with our
students and our school community, and

he also really enjoyed the cookies!

Great job Mustangs!



Mustang Stampede

We had a little encore performance when students sang “We
Wish You a Merry Christmas” at our last stampede before

winter recess.
The crowd couldn’t help but join!

Great job Mustangs! 



Winter Craft Day
Nothing more exciting than painting and cookie decorating
before going on winter break. Our amazing PTO sponsored

and coordinated this fun filled day. 
Thank you PTO!



The staff at Loma Rica
School wishes you a safe
and happy winter recess!











Wednesday January 10, 2024 – District Wide
Wednesday January 24, 2024 – District Wide
Wednesday January 31, 2024 – District Wide
Wednesday February 7, 2024 – District Wide

Wednesday March 6, 2024 – District Wide
Wednesday March 13 2024 – District Wide
Wednesday March 20, 2024 – District Wide
Wednesday April 10, 2024 – District Wide
Wednesday April 17, 2024 – District Wide
Wednesday April 24, 2024 – District Wide

Wednesday May 1, 2024 – Site
Wednesday May 8, 2024 – Site

Wednesday May 15, 2024 – District Wide
Wednesday May 22, 2024 - Site

Tuesday May 28, 2024 – Site
Wednesday May 29, 2024 – Site

Thursday May 30, 2024 – Site
Friday May 31, 2024 – District Wide

Loma Rica Elementary Minimum Days List
2023-2024


